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Cypress Soaring

CSI Newsletter: June 2021
Next Meeting: Rain or shine, Zoom, Friday, June 4, 2021** ~ 7:30 PM
** Note: First Friday of June

NEWS you need to know:

** Tow plane is back in service.

** The PW-6 will be moved to Crystal Airport on 05/30/2021, returning 09/04/2021.

** The Board has approved new member Russell Babb.

** Treasurer: Year to date: 12/01/20 to 04/30/21: Income: ~ $25K; Expense: ~ $31K; Net
Profit: - $6K.

** Reminder: Only schedule one (1) slot per week on the flight scheduling page; please do
not schedule the whole month at one time.

Presidents Message: The President emphasizes that CSI keep flying safe and watch out for
gliders and the tow plane when you are on the field.

Continuing with Covid-19 issues and Riverside County health restrictions, directives and
a club requirement; all members to wear a mask on the field. Wipe the planes down inside
and out, before and after you fly.

Flight Ops.: Per the AOM, the area between the runways are NOT for landing unless an
emergency. Gliders land on the runway ONLY.

When you are at the 3K’ level make your intentions known; “going to land”, “continuing to
fly”, etc. let the ground know what you’re planning on doing.

Maintenance: Update: A radio has been installed in N3097M. N3097M will have her annual
sometime in May during the weekdays.

New Business:

This is a Riverside Airport requirement.

When you enter the airport gate ONLY ONE VEHICLE at a time is allowed into the field. Wait
until the gate closes, then use your FOB to open the gate.

Your questions and/or comments are welcomed.

Tom Orbison, Secretary
Cypress Soaring, Inc.



